CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary July 1989

FALKLAND ISLANDS: RELATIONS WITH ARGENTINA

Thank you for your letter of 15 July
about the various signals from the new Argentine
President and his Foreign Minister about
their wish to improve relations with Britain.
The Prime Minister is content with the way
in which the Foreign Secretary proposes
to respond to these and would like to be
kept closely in touch with progress.

(C. D. POWELL)
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